
 
 

May 10, 2024 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole 

Chairman 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

H-307 The Capitol 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515

 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

I am requesting funding for the Multi-modal Warehouse Facility project in the fiscal year 

2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is Morgan City Harbor and Terminal District, 

located at 7327 Highway 182 P.O. Box 1460, Morgan City, LA 7381. The funding would be used 

for the construction of a warehouse that will improve logistics for rail and truck cargo. The 

project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because increasing storage capacity at this 

terminal, with direct rail access to the Gulf Intercoastal Waterway, Atchafalaya River, and Gulf 

of Mexico, will generate economic growth and development in the region.  

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized 

by 46 USC 54301.   

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 

immediate family.  

Respectfully,  

 
Clay Higgins 

Member of Congress 


